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Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers.  
 
As you will be aware, GMB, Unite and Unison have voted to take strike action which appears to be going 
ahead next week on Tuesday 26th, Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th of September and as such we are 
required to plan home learning the children from P1-P7.   If there is any further communication from the 
Unions we will endeavour to update you. 
 
Staff affected includes cleaners, janitors, pupil support staff, administration staff, technical staff and catering 
staff which means that schools and Early Years Centres cannot open safely for the children. 
 
Teaching staff have prepared an overview and a small pack of suggested activities for the children to complete 
during these three days.  These activities are mostly reinforcement of their previous learning so the children 
should be able to complete them independently or with some support. 
 
The children should bring these back to school when they return on Friday 29th September. The activities will 
be discussed and followed up with their Class Teacher. 
 
We appreciate that home learning can be very challenging.  Try to support your child with the tasks as best you 
can and please contact us through the learning journals app or via e-mail if there are any further support we 
can provide. 
 
Swimming and Outdoor Learning 
Primary 3 was supposed to be starting their block of swimming lessons next week. Their lessons will now 
commence on Thursday 5th October and finish on Thursday 23rd November. 
 
P6 and 7 were also going on their first outdoor day with ACE so we have contacted them to re-schedule their 
activities and will inform parents as soon as we have confirmation of a new date. 
 
Please remember that the school will also be closed on Friday 22nd and Monday 25th for the September 
holiday. We look forward to welcoming all children back on Friday 29th September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher 
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